
JULY 2019  PRAYER LETTER 

 

“ The LORD hath done great things for us; whereof we are glad.” 
Psalm 126:3 

D-O-N-E!!!!!  This was the exciting sound that 
reverberated in the car as we finished our last 
furlough meeting at the end of June and turned 
both our car and our s ights 
northward in preparation for the 
move to Newfoundland.  Although 
we are glad to be done with our 
travels, we have seen the Lord do 
many great and wondrous things, 
and we are truly thankful for 
everything that the Lord brought 
us through during our time on 
furlough.  

One area that we do not 
take for granted is the 
safety that the Lord has 
given us in all of our 
travels.  After 11 months 
on the road visiting 50 
churches, our travels 
h a v e t a k e n u s o v e r 
30,000 miles which is the 
equivalent of driving from 
Lubec, Maine to Seattle, 
Washington, to San Diego, 
California, to Jacksonville, Florida and back to 
Lubec three and one-half times! In all of those 
miles and long hours behind the wheel, the Lord 
kept our vehicle running well and kept us free from 
any incidents on the roads.  That is not something 

that we take lightly, and we want to thank each one 
of you who prayed for us in our travels.

By God’s grace, we were able to visit all but just a 
few of our supporting churches, and many 

o f you worked w i th us to 
reschedule meetings during the 
time of my Dad’s battle with 
cancer and home-going, and for 
that we are truly grateful.  For 
those of you with whom we were 
not able to meet this time, we are 

sorry that our schedules 
did not allow us time to be 
with you.  You may view 
our furlough presentation 
and  download our new 
prayer cards and family 
picture on our website via 
THIS LINK. 

As this particular stage of 
our ministry has drawn to 
a close, we are both 

excited and ready to move 
to Stephenville and begin 

working with the O’Briens in the ministry.  
As we have traveled these many miles and had 
wonderful fellowship with our churches, God has 
continued to confirm His leading in our lives and  
we cannot wait to see how the Lord will work in the 
lives of the people of Newfoundland. 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3.5 times around the United States = 

the distance driven this furlough

Done with furlough meetings!

http://northboundnorthcutts.com/media/info-packet/
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Moving Date!!!! 
We are excited to announce that we have an official moving date!  By 
God’s grace, we plan to cross the border on Wednesday, August 7, 
spend the night in New Brunswick, catch the night ferry on Thursday the 
8th and arrive in Stephenville on Friday, August 9!  Katie’s parents will 
be driving up with us and pulling the trailer with all of our belongings.  


We would ask that you please pray specifically for two things about our 
moving date.


First, please pray for our border crossing, which should be around noon 
on the 7th.  All of our visa processing will be done at the Canadian 
border when we cross.  While we are fairly certain that all of our 
paperwork is in order, we ask that you pray for us to have favour with 
the officers who will be processing our visa application and that the 
crossing will be a smooth one.  


Secondly, please pray for our vehicles and safety on the roads as we 
pull the trailer many miles to our new home.  For those of you who wish 
to follow our travels as we move, I will be posting updates on Twitter 
and you can follow us there @NBNorthcutts.


Health Update 
Thank you to all who have been praying for both my and Katie’s health.  
This past couple of months we both have seen some improvement.  
Although the neck and shoulder issues are persisting, regular 
chiropractic visits have helped provide some relief.


We received the results back from Katie’s endoscopy and everything 
that they tested for came back negative, which is good, but that also 
means that it didn’t really give us any answers.  Thankfully we have 
found a doctor in Maine who has been able to help, and Katie is starting 
to see some slight improvement through this treatment plan.  Please 
continue to keep her in your prayers that she would be able to have 
complete healing for these digestive issues.
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Prayer Praises

God’s pro tect ion and 
blessing during the many 
miles traveled on this 
furlough


Some improvement in both 
Matt and Katie’s health


The amazing way in which 
we have seen God work 
out every detail of our 
move and transition to 
Newfoundland 

Prayer Requests

For our border crossing on 
August 7 — favour with the 
officers and a smooth via 
application process


For safety as we drive to 
Stephenville 


For Kat ie ’s cont inued 
improvement wi th her 
health and for her doctor to 
have w i sdom fo r he r 
continued treatment


F o r o p p o r t u n i t i e s t o 
witness and minister as we 
begin to live among the 
people of Stephenville

Contact Information:  
 Matt Northcutt 

Cell: 207-385-7376 
northboundnorthcutts.com


Sending Church:  
Emmanuel Baptist Church 

Kings Mountain, NC 
ebckingsmountain.com


Assisting Agency (US):   
All Points Baptist Mission 

New Philadelphia, OH 
allpointsbaptist.com 

Assisting Agency (Canada):  
Points North Baptist Mission 

London, ON 
harvestersbaptistchurch.com/pnbm

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. We are truly blessed to be 
His servants and your representatives to the people of Newfoundland.  

The Northcutt Family
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